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COMMUNITY ORGANIZATIONS

CFA~PTO

REMEMBER TO STOP BY THE CFA MEMBERSHIP TABLE AT BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT!

The 2014-2015 Family Directory will be available for purchase on Back to School Night for $5. The directories are for CFA
Members only...please stop by the CFA Membership table to renew your membership and pick up your copy. If you're
pressed for time, applications can be downloaded from our website at www.cshcfa.com and dropped off or mailed in. We are
encouraging all families not only to get involved but to help spread the word and encourage your friends to become
members and attend our monthly meetings. Our membership is only at about 50% of the families....if each of you can
encourage just one friend to join, we can hit close to 100% membership!!! Think of all that we can do and the impact we can
make, for our children and our school! Join us at our next meeting, Tuesday, October 14 at noon in the Jr. High Library.

LITTLE APPLE FUN RUN
Start Training!

*The Annual Lloyd Harbor School Little Apple Fun Run is on Sunday, October 26, 2014.

*Get exercise and enjoy spending time with your family and friends while you help raise money to
support our school. Check in begins at 8:00am. You will be able to register at bit.ly/littleapple.
Physical registration forms will go out in LHS, WSS and GHS student’s backpacks and be placed
throughout CSH HS and around Huntington and Cold Spring Harbor businesses.

*If you are interested in volunteering to help or interested in sponsoring the race at any monetary level,
please contact Terri Coyle at (631) 659-3253 or pnpterri@gmail.com . All sponsors will receive
recognition in our 2013 race flyer. Business sponsors at $200 or more will be recognized on the back
of the race t-shirt. Please provide Terri Coyle with your business card or artwork as soon as possible,
if you are interested in being on the back of the t-shirt.

*We are looking forward to this wonderful event and hope that you will join us!




DISTRICT NEWS

*Board of Education Meeting —Tues., October 14, 2014 at 8:00 PM, Location -TBD.

SCHOOL NEWS

The Senior High Back to School Night (Grades 9-12) will be held on Thurs., Oct. 2" at 6:45pm.

The Jr. High Back to School Night (Grades 7 & 8) will be held on Thurs., Oct. 9" at 6:45pm.

*There will be an Early Dismissal Drill for the Jr./Sr. High Students on Friday, October 10"". Students
will be dismissed at 2:15pm.

*FROM THE HEALTH OFFICE: In order to keep our students as healthy and safe as possible, we would like all
parents to stress to their children the importance of good hygiene. Encourage them to wash their hands often
and to cover their mouth with the crook of their elbow when they cough. Send them to school with bottled water
and/or drinks and tell them not to share their drinks with their friends. Most important of all, if your child is sick,
keep him/her home. If your child tells you that he/she is not feeling well, please take your child’s temperature.
If your child has a temperature of 100° or above, he/she must stay home until they are fever free without
medication for 24 hours. Hopefully, with your help we can all have a safe and healthy school year.

*YEARBOOK: Please see attached flyers for important information concerning the Yearbook and an
upcoming “Selfie” contest.

CONGRATULATIONS! The Suffolk Center on the Holocaust, Diversity and Human Understanding,
Inc., has selected four artists for Embracing Our Differences Competition for 2014. Congratulations to
Lauren Brimeyer, Brandon Miller, Andrew Kurland and Allegra Gold. This contest is a
meaningful effort to build a community that values peaceful coexistence and cultural understanding.
The full exhibit of 27 works of art will take place at the Van Nostrand Theater on the Suffolk County
Community College Campus in Brentwood from October 16-29, with a reception for artists on October
20 at 4:00 PM. We welcome you to join us for the celebration.




THE SENIOR HIGH YEARBOOK IS ON SALE NOW
@ Yearhookforever.com

i, SR

3.)Senior Dedication
pages bue NOV 1

Online submissions @
Yearbookforever.com only!

1.) SENIOR QUOTE & Answer to:
> “In10 Years  will he..” Due: Wed, 0CT 8

Please e-mail . coswald@csh.k12.ny.us
DIRECTIONS:

1 1. Subject line is "Senior Quote: Full Name"
| 2. Quote must be appropriate for a G-rated school publication.

3. Attribution must be included (who said it?)

T 4. Quote must be proofread.

5. Please include answer to “In 10 Years I will be...” in this same e-mail.
Handwritten/verbal quotes will not be accepted- our typing is not the best!
Thank you for your cooperation.

2.) All Senior Portrait sittings have
finished here at CSH.

You MUST contact Island Photo directly to set up an appointment if you
have any issues with your headshot, or if you haven't had one taken.
Headshots are all due for yearbook placement by November 1%, NO
EXCEPTIONS! Island Photography can be reached at PO Box 70 139
Haven Avenue Port Washington, NY 11050. Phone: 516.767.1234

) @
D .
You can use the easy online tools to create your own custom
dedication page using photos you upload. Instructions and
pricing for all sizes are on the site. The online design feature
is offered at no extra cost. WE CANNOT EXTEND THIS
DEADLINE; THESE PAGES GO QUICKLY TO PRESS.
Y,
N/

4.) Bahy, Prom, and “Back in the Day” photos -bue Nov 1

Online submission

s @ Yearbookforever.com only!

IMPORTANT: Submissions to the yearbook are entirely separate from the submissions to the Senior Slide Show.
Senior Slide Show pictures (Kindergarten school portraits) go to Mrs. Segura.

5.) “Selfie Contest”
ends NOV 1

Submit your best “SELFIE” for a chance to be in the
yearbook! (Contest open to grades 9-12.) Download the
“Yearbook Snap app” to submit your images. The best
image will win a 2015 copy of the CSH yearbook! Winner
will be announced on Wednesday, November 12



October is

SELFIE CONTEST MONTH!
Open to all grades 9-12

Submit your best “SELFIE”
for a chance to be in the yearbook!

Download the “Yearbook Snap app”
to submit your images. (Password: Harbor15 capital *+7)

The best image will wina 2015 copy oft/w CSH )/Wbook!

Winner will be
announced on
Wednesday,
November 12"




CSH
IT'S

YOUR LIFE.

Share your photos of it!

YEARBOOK

L

Send in your awesome H‘photos 4
they may be in the CSH Senior High Tide

yearbook! Let the yearbook show
the real you.

Our school’s access code:
Harbor15 (Capital "H")

To submit your photos using the
Yearbook Snap app:
1. Download the mobile app from the
App Store or Google Play.
2. Enter the access code.
3. Upload your photos.

To submit your photos online:
1. Go to yearbookforever.com and enter our
school name.
2. Click on Community Upload and enter
the access code.
3. Upload your photos.

SNgp ik — Share ik — See it!

| Grades 9-12

Walsworth ve2reoks walsworthyearbooks.com



Cold Spring Harbor Library
Coming up in Teen Services this October...

REGISTRATION FOR ALL PROGRAMS IS REQUIRED.
PROGRAMS ARE FOR STUDENTS IN GRADES 6-12, UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED.

ACT Practice Test

Saturday, October 4, 10am-2pm

The 3.5 hour ACT Practice Test prepares students for taking the actual ACT exam. Students
receive feedback about their test performance. Results will be emailed to students within three
weeks of taking the exam.

Teen Advisory Board: Caramel Apple Dipping

Wednesday, October 8, 5pm

Earn an hour of community service sharing your thoughts and ideas with the teen librarian.
Dip yummy and crunchy apples into gooey caramel.

Sounds from Outer Space

Thursday, October 16, 7-8:30pm

Listen to actual recordings from outer space. Data from radio observatories has been
converted into sound. Electromagnetic waves from stars, pulsars, aurora borealis, other
planets, and so on.

How to Maximize Your Eligibility for Financial Aid — Even If You Earn a High
Income!

Thursday, October 23, 7-8:30pm

Learn how to improve your chances of earning financial aid. This free presentation is for high
school students and their parents.

Banned Book Event: Dramatization of Fahrenheit 451

Sunday, October 26, 2-4pm

A three-actor reading, in the style of radio drama with music and sound effects, from Ray
Bradbury’s classic novel.

Big Screen Reads: The Haunting of Hill House (grades 7-12 only)

Thursday, October 30, 7pm

We'll discuss the terrifying supernatural thriller written by Shirley Jackson — on the eve of
Halloween! Books available at Circulation starting September 25,

New Online Resource!
CSHL.DRIVING-TESTS.ORG/New-York

Go to cshl.driving-test.org/new-york

Our newest online resource is available to everyone, with or without a library card. This site is
part of the Community Based Online Driver Education Program, whose mission is to provide
public libraries with funding for the development of high-quality online driver education
programs.
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Volunteer Meetings

Thursdays, 6:30pm

If you are interested in volunteering at the library, please be sure to attend ONE orientation
meeting before you start volunteering. Community Service is available to students in grades
7-12 who live in the Cold Spring Harbor Library district.

Space is limited, so register today!
Call us at (631) 692-6820 or visit our website, www.cshlibrary.org,
to register for the above programs.
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